
MANAGER’S DESK FOR THURSDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

A VERY IMPORTANT EVENT TOOK PLACE RECENTLY HERE AT WRVM AND UNTIL NOW, 

NOTHING WAS MENTIONED. AS SOME OF YOU MAY KNOW, WRVM OPERATES 6 FULL 

POWER RADIO STATIONS AND 26 TRANSLATOR STATIONS. ALL OPERATE UNDER A 

LICENSE FROM THE FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION. THE LICENSES ARE 

ISSUED FOR AN 8-YEAR TIME PERIOD. YOU MAY REMEMBER HEARING SOME OF THE 

ANNOUNCEMENTS WE WERE REQUIRED TO AIR REGARDING OUR BROADCAST LICENSES.  

ALL OF OUR LICENSES WERE SET TO EXPIRE THIS YEAR. BUT, THANKS TO THE HARD 

WORK OF OUR CHIEF ENGINEER, I AM HAPPY TO REPORT THAT ALL OF OUR FCC 

LICENSES HAVE BEEN RENEWED FOR ANOTHER 8 YEARS; UNTIL THE YEAR 2028. WE 

PRAISE THE LORD FOR THE TOOLS HE HAS BLESSED US WITH TO COMMUNICATE THE 

GOSPEL MESSAGE TO NORTHEAST WISCONSIN AND SOUTH CENTRAL UPPER MICHIGAN.  

THESE LICENSES SHOULD NOT BE TAKEN FOR GRANTED. THERE ARE MANY THINGS THAT 

WE HAVE TO DO BEHIND THE SCENES TO SATISFY ALL OF THE REQUIREMENTS OF 

HOLDING THESE LICENSES. THERE ARE MANY TECHNICAL REQUIREMENTS AS WELL AS 

PROGRAMMING REQUIREMENTS WE HAVE TO MEET EACH DAY. OUR EXPERIENCED 

STAFF, MADE POSSIBLE BY YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS, WORK EACH DAY TO MAKE SURE 

THESE REQUIREMENTS ARE MET. 

THIS MONTH, AS WE SEEK TO CLOSE OUT OUR FISCAL YEAR IN THE BLACK, WE ARE 

HEARING FROM MANY OF OUR LISTENERS. YOUR RESPONSE IS VERY ENCOURAGING. 

HERE ARE SOME EXPRESSIONS OF THANKS AS WRITTEN IN THE COMMENTS BOX OF OUR 

ONLINE GIVING FORM: 

SHARON - HORTONVILLE: Your radio station is the highlight of my day.    

ELIZABETH (OCONOMOWOC) I love your station!!  

DENNIS & PATRICIA – IRON RIVER I love your station!!  

JAMES – GREEN BAY: Support ministries that feed you as a believer  

CARL – SHAWANO: Keep on spreading the good news! 

DOUG – MINOOKA, IL: Thank you for the blessing of your ministry! 

KEVIN – FREEDOM: I’m inspired as I drive and listen on my way to work. 

TIMOTHY – WEYAUWEGA: Keep up the great ministry!  

PAUL – BURLINGAME, CA: In memory of my earthly father who went to be with our Lord on December 

22, 2007. Dad was a longtime listener and was saved on October 29, 1969 PTL.  

WE ARE TRULY BLESSED BY MANY FRIENDS. AS YOU PRAY FOR US AND GIVE 

FINANCIALLY, WE ARE ABLE TO CONTINUE THIS RADIO MINISTRY. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


